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Comments: There are multiple concerns to be addressed re: the proposed expansion of Lutsen Mountain Ski

area onto public lands. "Public Lands" would be the key words here. This amounts to giving it away. What has

been an accessible area to everyone willl now be transformed and become privately managed.

 

I understand that a new electrical substation will be required at the expense of the Arrowhead Co-operative

members. The Lake Superior Trail Association, a nonprofit orgainization, will be forced to reroute their trail at

member expense as well.

 

This is only the tip of the proverbial iceberg. Environmental issues include the above electrical impacts, light

pollution, stripping more forest land, massive quantities of water pumped from Lake Superior and then the melt

off of said water. 

 

Quite honestly it looks like a multimillion project to benefit a select few. 


